
 

NOTICE 

Building Contractors who do Work on Behalf of Residents within 
the Municipality 

If you are a building contractor doing work on behalf of residents within the Municipality of 
Oliver Paipoonge, you are able to deposit the construction or demolition waste at the Oliver 
Paipoonge Landfill Site if: 

1. The resident or property owner for whom you are doing work on behalf of has completed 
 a Contractor Authorization Form for Use of Landfill Site, available at the Municipal 
 Office or for download on the municipal website.  This form authorizes the contractor to 
 use the landfill site on the owner’s behalf. 

2. The owner gives the form to the contractor who completes the bottom of the form with 
 the Business Name and address. 

3. The contractor presents the Contractor Authorization Form for Use of Landfill Site to the 
 landfill site attendant. 

There is a $75.00 fee that will be invoiced to the contractor to deposit the load at the landfill site. 


